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WPPI Energy and Stoughton Utilities Recognize Mayor Helen Johnson for 

Her Years of Service and Support of Public Power 
 

Stoughton Utilities Director and member of the WPPI Energy Executive Committee Robert Kardasz 

presented Mayor Helen Johnson with a plaque of recognition for her years of service and support of 

public power during the January 20, 2009 Stoughton Utilities Committee Meeting.  During the 

presentation, Kardasz stated that for 24 years, Mayor Johnson strongly influenced the direction of 

Stoughton Utilities and actively supported its membership/ownership of WPPI Energy.  

 


